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Policy Report: PWD 21-09 
2020 City Hall Parapet/Building Repair Project 
Project 2018-881 
 
Subsequent to the work prepared by Strata Architects, the City included an annual allocation for repairs to 
the exterior of City Hall.  Currently there is an unused balance from previous years of $199,784.  During the 
CIP process in 2021, there was no allocation made for the City Hall Exterior project, however, the difference 
between the bid of $249,521 and the project balance of $199,784 can be paid from the remaining balance 
of 2020 CIP.   

Staff recommends approving the contract with Mid-Continental Restoration Co., Inc. in an amount not to 
exceed $249,521.   

 
 


